
The Week of February 9, 2025 

 Sunday, February 9 

  9:00 a.m.  Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School (youth lounge) 

  10:30 a.m. Worship (sanctuary) 

  4:00 p.m. Second Nurture (tiny tots, gym & youth 

    lounge) 

  7:30 p.m.  Men’s Basketball (gym) 

 Monday, February 10 

  5:30 p.m.  Yoga (fireside) 

  7:00 p.m.  Knitting (fireside) 

  7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study (library) 

  7:00 p.m.  Stephen Minister Caregivers Training  

    (classroom)  

 Tuesday, February 11 

  7:00 p.m.  Church Council Meeting (fireside) 

 Thursday, February 13 

  7:00 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  7:30 p.m.  Prayer Hour (chapel) 

 Friday, February 14 Valentine’s Day 

  1:00 p.m.  Friendship Club (fireside) 

 Saturday, February 15 

  10:00 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study (chapel) 

 Sunday, February 16 

  9:00 a.m.  Choir Rehearsal (sanctuary) 

  9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School (youth lounge) 

  10:30 a.m. Worship (sanctuary) 

  7:30 p.m.  Men’s Basketball (gym) 

 

 

 

 

Financials as of January 29, 2025 

Income                           23,482.15 

Expenses                       25,733.02 

Net                                 ( 2,250.87) 

Announcements and Reminders 

Scout Sunday POSTPONED 
Covenant welcomes the Boy and Girl Scout troops to join in worship next Sunday,  
February 16th. Be sure to say "Hi" as we recognize the service of these groups in our 
larger community.  
 

Friendship Club  
Friendship Club Valentine's BINGO on Friday, February 14th at 1:00 p.m. in the fireside 
room. Bring a dish to share and your own place sitting. Anyone who is a senior is       
invited to come and share in the festivities. 
 

Gifts of Love 
The Missions and Service Ministry will be collecting "Gifts of Love" for people affected 
by homelessness.  There will be a collection bin in the narthex. Requested items are: 
(Items should be new or gently used) 

Diapers, Men's and women's white crew sox, Towels, Blankets, Infant      
clothing 0-12 months, Smaller pots and pans, Small appliances like 2 slice 
toaster, coffee pot, Luggage 

Thank you so much for helping to serve those in need. 
 

Seafarers Visit 
Please welcome Chaplain Stephen Cushing from the New England Seafarers Mission, 
(NESM), on Sunday, February 23rd. Chaplain Cushing will be our guest preacher and 
will share information about this outreach ministry. If you would like to learn more 
details about NESM on your own, please feel free to visit their website @ https://
neseafarers.org. We will also provide the opportunity to give a “freewill” offering to 
NESM after this worship service. 
 

"Getting To Know Covenant" 
A look at the church, its focus, ministries and community life. If you are newer to the 
church or just want a refresher, we encourage you to attend. All are welcome. Those 
interested in church membership can apply following the classes. 4 weeks with online 
videos, two zoom meetings and one in person gathering beginning in mid-February. 
Contact the church office (office@ecovchurch.org) or Pastor Ryan 
(pastorryan@ecovchurch.org) to register  
 

Annual Meeting Recap 
The Annual Meeting of Covenant Congregational Church was held on January 26th 
after worship. The church heard reports from various ministries and leaders about the 
good work happening at our church. Leaders for the upcoming year were voted in and 
the 2025 budget was approved as printed. See the annual report document for more 
information. Thank you for a great year! 
 

Pilgrim Pines 
Summer camp registration is now open! Visit https://www.pilgrimpines.org/ to view 
the offerings of overnight camps for children and youth and family camp options.     
Pilgrim Pines is the sister camp of Covenant, located in Swanzey, NH.  
 

Adult Sunday School 
You are the Light of the World says Jesus! Come join us for a 12 week study as we dig 
deep into the great teaching that Jesus gave, The Sermon on the Mount. All are          
welcome at 9:15 AM starting Sunday January 12th. We hope to see you there!!  
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